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Congratulations to our 17 new Boat Club 

members. 

General Membership Meeting 

17 new members were introduced at the 

meeting.  Congratulations to all, hope you all will 

participate in club activities. 

There was a discussion last meeting of raising the 

price at the dinners that served red meat.  Ed 

Coffelt presented the profit and loss from the 

dinners last year and there was a dinner profit of 

$3430 and a bar profit of $1420.  With this in 

mind, the club voted to keep the dinner price at 

$15.00. 

Thanks to Dana Hopper and his crew for putting 

on a fantastic prime rib dinner.  We sold out of 

tickets.  Rosie will be putting on her Mexican 

dinner on March 16.  The bar opens at 5:30 and 

dinner is served at 6:30.  Hope to see a great 

turnout here as well. Larry asked the new 

members volunteer to help at the dinners so they 

can see what goes on. 

Thanks also goes to Brian Williamshen for helping 

to obtain our permit from the Dept. of Fish and 

Game good for the next 5 years.  

The membership voted to renew the Land Use 

Agreement between the club and UC Davis to 

allow them access to the boat ramp to continue 

their research in the Delta area. .   

Tony Robbin was unanimously voted in as new 

Life Time member – Congratulations.  

Ed Hipol lost $100 in the poker chip drawing. 

Board Meeting 

Bob is continuing to measure the deck to 

document any movement if any. Dave Burke is 

always looking for pictures of boat club activities.  

He is very interested if anyone has older pictures 

of the boat club to commemorate the 75 year 

anniversary of the club.  

Ed LaRue presented finances for the past 4 years 

from the raffle.  Stressed that all money taken in 

goes directly back to purchasing items for the 

raffles and rods and reels for the big rod auction 

in the fall.   

This is the club’s 75 anniversary and Bob is 

putting together a committee to discuss what can 

be done to celebrate.  It was discussed that in 

Sept. we have a special dinner/bar-b-que in the 

afternoon.  If you would like to be involved please 

contact Bob.  

Rick O’Neill and Gene Parker led a discussion 

regarding the reconstruction of the website.  The 

current website does not meet current standards.  

Gene asked for wants, needs and discussed the 

need to be user friendly.  We will need a new 

hosting site for the website which there would be 

cost for.  Gene is volunteering his time – He has a 

lot of good ideas.  Thanks, Gene 

Larry Nixon introduced the need to purchase 

more chairs for the clubhouse.  February’s dinner 

had upwards of 140 attendees and we need to 

have some chairs in reserve.  The Board approved the 

purchase of 12.  

 

 



 

 

Dinner Schedule 

March 16, Mexican dinner by Rosie Tamplen 

April 20 pork ribs by Manny Bettencourt 

Set Sunday May 12 – Mother’s day aside for Bob’s 

brunch extravaganza.  Bob is planning on a Mother’s 

day brunch running from 8:00am to 1:00 pm, cost is 

only $5.00 per person.  He will be serving 4 pieces of 

bacon, 2 biscuits with chunky gravy, 3 eggs – cooked 

to order, 2 blueberry pancakes, drinks and good 

company.  Bring the entire family for the fun.  If you 

plan on coming he would appreciate a heads-up on 

the number of people you will be bringing.  Bob Lord – 

707-635-3995. Will be fun! 

Fish Derby 

Unfortunately no fish were caught on the February 24 

fish derby.  Names were drawn to split the pot and 

Bob Lord and Owen Tomeloso were the lucky winners. 

Good luck to those fishing in the March 9 derby. 

Work Days 

Until the weather improves there have not been any 

work days schedule.  There are still things that can be 

done at the club to help in clean up. Registered bar 

tenders we need help on the general meeting nights, 

if you would like to get some work day hours in 

contact Pam at 707-592-4395.  

 

 

Officers and 
Board   

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Co-Bar Chair Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Co-Bar Chair Eric Arnold 530-219-0932 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  
Contact member Dana Hooper for DBC dinner supplies, 916-343-9732 

 

If you are not receiving email updates from the club, 

please make sure I have a correct email for you. Email 

me at dixonboatclub@gmail.com so we can try to 

straighten this out.  Thanks, Pam 

CALLENDER OF EVENTS 

March 16           Mexican dinner 

March 28           Board Meeting  

April 4                 General Meeting 

April 20              Baby back Pork Dinner 

Bar opens at dinners at 5:30 dinner at 6:30 

Meetings begin at 6:30 

 

 

Meetings begin at 6:30 

 

mailto:rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net
http://dixonboatclub.org/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub
http://www.gfmarine.com/
mailto:dixonboatclub@gmail.com

